
Infuenza Vaccine - Consent
Grade 1 to 12

Circular No: HB/AC/24-25/83 Dated: 30/10/2024

Dear Parent,
Greetings!

We would like to inform you that, in accordance with the Ministry of Health (MOH), an
Infuenza Vaccine (Injection) is offered to the students of Grade 1 to 12.

If you wish for your child to receive this Infuenza vaccine, please complete the Student Medical
Consent form which is given in the link below.

Click on the link for : Vaccination Consent - Form

Parents should ensure that all required details are filled and send back the hard copy of the form
to the class teacher on or before 5th November 2024.

Principal
Bala Reddy Ambati

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1NmXVTcQnIonPdX-y53XA0ahTw4lXa1-E/view?usp=sharing

